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Date: June 20, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you for making today’s FS Graduation Day an unforgettable experience! It 
was a delight to witness our little ones blooming and gracefully transitioning to their 
next phase. Your support has played a great role in this beautiful journey, and we 
couldn’t have done it without you! 
 
Approaching the end of the year, we are busy with the consolidation of our 
students’ academic journey of this year. Our team will be reaching out to parents 
regarding any matters that require attention. Rest assured, we are here to assist 
you every step of the way. 
 
Please take a moment to review the key messages below: 
 
Last Day of School 
In observance of the Hijri New Year, the UAE government has declared Friday, 
June 27, 2025, as a public holiday to mark the beginning of the new Islamic year. 
Consequently, the last day of school will be Thursday, 26 June 2025. 
 
 
Invitation to participate in KHDA's Digital Technology and AI in Education 
surveys (Parents): 
The Knowledge and Human Development Authority (KHDA) has conducted the 
Satisfaction Surveys to parents, earlier this term, see circular no.30 dated April 11, 
2025. This survey is a crucial tool for gathering feedback that helps them continue 
to improve the quality of education across Dubai. 
 
The deadline has been extended to allow those who have not yet participated to 
do so. We kindly ask that you complete the survey if you have not already. Your 
input is vital for identifying areas of improvement and celebrating successes within 
the education sector. Please note that the final date for completing the surveys is 
June 27, 2025. 
 
Parents_KHDA Education Survey 
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Next Week Activities 
 

 
 
Wishing you all a nice weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal   
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